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Barnstable DPW Increases Pay Rates for Snow and Ice 
Contractors 

Early Sign-On Bonus for Contractors who apply by November 
15, 2021 

 

 
 

Hyannis, MA, October 21, 2021 -- The Town of Barnstable is seeking experienced snow 
plow contractors with equipment from ¾ ton four-wheel drive trucks to ten wheelers, 
dump trucks, large trucks, skid steers and other equipment to assist during winter snow 
and ice operations. 

 
Pay rates have been increased to match those paid by the Commonwealth of 
Massachusetts. An early sign-on bonus is being offered to contractors who properly 
submit all required paperwork by November 15, 2021. 

 
Apply in person at the Town of Barnstable Highway Division office, 382 Falmouth 
Road, Hyannis 
MA 02601.  

Call Sean Jones at 508-790-6330 for further information.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


